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For information:

Acting under delegated authority at its meeting of June 11, 2009, SCUS approved the following
curriculum revisions:

. WQB Requirements 09-39b)
(i.) Changes to WQB requirements for School of Contemporary Arts students to
harmonize with their new Faculty.

Note: This agenda item was overlooked when transmitting information to Senate’s July 2009
meeting,.

Senators wishing to consult a more detailed report of curriculum revisions may do so on
the Web at http://www.sfu.ca/senate/Senate agenda.html following the posting of the
agenda. If you are unable to access the information, please call 778-782-3168 or email

bgrant@sfu.ca.
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FACULTY OF COMMUNICATION, ART AND TECHNOLOGY

ATTENTION Bill Krane,
Chair, SCUS

FROM Owen Underhill, Dean Pro Tem,
Faculty of Communication, Art and Technology | TEL 2-8793

| RE Changes to requirements for SCA students

| DATE May 26, 2009

On behalf of the Faculty of Communication, Art and Technology, | am
forwarding to you for information the changes with respect to requirements for
Contemporary Arts students resulting from the transition from FASS te FCAT
of April 1, 2009.

As noted, in the attached e-mail from the Acting Undergraduate Chair of
Contemporary Arts, the changes are as follows:

1) For those SCA students who entered prior to Fall 2006 who have yet to graduate,
the old FASS breadth requirements no longer apply and these students continue to
be exempt from the SFU WQB requirements.

2) For those SCA students who entered from Fall 2006 forward, their requirements
are now simply harmonized with the University degree requirements for W, Q and B
[see page 7 and 8 University Calendar]. As a result the additional FASS breadth
requirements no longer apply to these SCA students.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

T

Owen Underhill
Dean, Pro Tem
Chair, FCAT UCC
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